
Report of International Development Studies Students’ Association  
Wednesday February 21st, 2018 

Event Reports 
• The IDSSA held a successful IDPCC (International Development Policy Case Competition) at 

Thomson House on February 10 that was attended by esteemed academics and 5 teams who 
successfully made it to the final! An excellent event spearheaded by our VP Publications 
Corrina Vali.  

• The IDSSA held it’s second annual Town Hall on February 18th where students were able to 
voice their concerns and suggestions for the program. 

Upcoming Events 
• The IDSSA is also working on bringing potential guest speakers to McGill in order to provide 

students with a critical perspective of practitioners in the many disciplines of development. We 
are aiming to host at least one major speaker for the winter semester. 

• The IDSSA is planning on holding another Wine and Cheese night to bring IDS students 
together. This may take the form of a year end celebration for all program students.  

General Updates 
• The IDSSA apparel has finally arrived! Students will be picking up their hoodies throughout 

the week and will be rocking them around campus in the near future! 
• The IDSSA has finally returned to it’s office in the basement of Leacock after recent 

construction that has booted us from our rightful home for the past year.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Zain Bhanji 
IDSSA VP External 


